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I-95 / SR 896 Interchange Project – TRAFFIC PATTERN CHANGE ON SR 72 

The Delaware Department of Transportation (DelDOT) announces to motorists that the Contractor will 
be implementing a traffic pattern change on SR 72 between Peoples Drive and Scottfield Drive starting 
on the night of June 5, 2023.  The roadway will be in Contraflow Configuration on the northbound side 
of SR 72 reducing the roadway to one lane in each direction beneath the I-95 overpasses.  SR 72 is 
expected to be reduced to one lane in each direction in this area for approximately 15 months.   
 

Date and Location (weather permitting): 
 
SR 72 TRAFFIC PATTERN CHANGE (NB and SB) 
 
• Monday June 5: Reduce SR 72 NB and SB to one lane in each direction as a Contraflow 

Configuration between Scottfield Drive and Peoples Drive beginning at 10 pm.   Traffic pattern 
will be in place for approximately 15 months. 
 

 
 
    For additional information for the I-95/SR 896 Interchange Project, please visit 95896improvements.com  
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